
To:   Raymond Quianzon   
E-Mail:   Quianzon@fhhlaw.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 06, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0286-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Quianzon,

Please check and correct the emission designators on the application; either, remove "G7W" or enter a
bandwidth. There is one additional item missing with respect to the satellite and that is the antenna gain
and beamwidth of satellite itself.   

If there is no government contact associated with this application please un-check question number 7 on
the application; otherwise, please provide the contact number awarded to L-3 Comm.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   July 06, 2010 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     11406


